Intern at Health

KIMBERLE GRAVELLE
DIRECTOR, UNIT I

Hello, during our last board
meeting, one of the members of
the board of directors, Bridgett
Sorenson, brought up the Tribal
Health Intern Program. We
were informed if an individu-
al is interested in working as
an intern with the Sault Tribe

Health Department, they may
call (906) 632-5200 for more
information. To add to this, I
think we should be developing
more intern and apprentice pro-
grams in order to develop and
promote tribal members.

Further, we need to keep
moving forward. At almost
every board meeting past mis-
takes keep being brought up and
who made them. I was taught
not to dwell on what you can’t
change but work on what you
can.
And on a final note, the JKL
Bahweting Anishnabe Academy
gymnasium project is making
the final steps in order to begin
construction in the near future.
The projected occupancy is by
the first of the year.

If you have any questions
or comments you can contact
me at (906) 203-6083 or at
KKGravelle@saulttribe.net.

Thank You,

Kim Gravelle



